




The Aboriginal community has been disanimated and the European community

frustrated in its endeavours to "educate" the Aboriginal people, but now at last there

are indications of change. Policy makers at national and state levels, aware of the

failures of the past are beginning to recognize the necessity, indeed the value of

greater Aboriginal participation in the provision of educational services for Aboriginal

people. At the same time Aboriginal aspirations for increased involvement in their

own education have been stimulated by recent initiatives at the state and national

levels. It remains to be seen whether these initiatives reflect a genuine desire for

change - a genuine desire to develop a more responsive system of education that

incorporates greater Aboriginal involvement in the planning, design and delivery of

education for Aboriginal people.
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